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The Audit Committee continues to meet via conference call each 2nd Tuesday of the month. 
During these calls we have reviewed audit questions that have been received from the 
community. As a result of these questions, the committee members have provided responses, 
asked additional questions and determined if the questions could be useful topics for the Audit 
Workshop. The committee also continues to provide input to the Workshop Planning Committee 
as we move towards finalizing the 2017 Workshop Agenda.  
 
We currently have a full representation on the committee. 
 
The committee is updating the Best Practices Guide to include changes as a result of the passing 
of the Audit Ballot. We are looking at setting up Hyperlinks to the particular language from the 
three IFTA Governing Documents.  
 
The AC has also submitted a Short Track Ballot with regards to Audit Counts for Compliance 
Review Purposes. This ballot will be discussed during the 2016 IFTA Annual Business Meeting. 
We need input from all the Stakeholders. 
 
Meeting minutes can be found on the IFTA website. 
 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
David Nicholson – AC Chair   


